
Important Information for Incoming 

Freshmen, Class of 2024! 
 

The Counseling Departments of Cocke County High School and Cosby High School are excited to welcome 

our incoming freshmen.  Although the COVID-19 closure has created hurdles for all of us regarding our 

traditional face-to-face registration meetings, we want to assure parents/guardians that we are working 

hard to establish a format to register our 8th graders for high school.  Since both schools will have their own 

registration process, please be sure that you are referring to the correct side of this page.  Review the 

information carefully below if you have a child who will be entering 9th grade next year (SY 2020-2021) at 

COSBY HIGH SCHOOL... 

                                   ​Incoming Freshmen Registration Info for the 

Due to school closing, CHS Counseling Department will be conducting  high school registration for incoming 

freshmen  by phone.  To expedite this process,  parents may complete an online pre-registration form now 

available at ​CosbyHigh.com ​ , which will serve as a guide to understanding the course selection process and 

allows the parent/guardian to book a specific phone appointment time.  We want to stress to 

parents/guardians who do not have internet access that the online pre-registration form is not required.  We 

will still be contacting parents by phone in order to register their child.  

 

The registration dates (by phone) for our feeder elementary schools are shown below.  We encourage parents 

to go ahead and  visit  our CHS Counseling website to access the online pre-registration form, located at 

CosbyHigh.com​. ​  For your convenience, 8 ​th ​ grade registration packets and related information can also be 

found on this website.   At time of scheduled call, please have on hand the CHS Registration Packet, if 

available.  Both the student and custodian parent/guardian should be present at time of call.  We look forward 

to talking to you and your child! You can also directly access the online pre-registration form/booking 

application at:  

https://forms.gle/F3SCMpHxaUFAmA5Y9 
Smoky Mountain Elementary April 21​st​- 22​nd​, 8:30 am – 4:00 pm 

Grassy Fork Elementary April 23​rd​ – 24​th​, 8:30 am – 4:00 pm 
Cosby Elementary April 27​th​ – May 1​st​, 8:30 am – 4:00 pm 

 

 If you have questions, please see the following contact information: 

 Amy Miller ​(Students with last names A-L) ​ email:   ​millera2@cocke.k12.tn.us ​  / 423-487-5602 ext 5357 

Sherrie Weeks ​(Students with last names M-Z) ​ email:  ​weekss@cocke.k12.tn.us​  / 423-487-5602 ext 5356 
 

 

For registration information for  
Cocke County High School​,  
see other side of this page. 
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our incoming freshmen.  Although the COVID-19 closure has created hurdles for all of us regarding our 

traditional face-to-face registration meetings, we want to assure parents/guardians that we are working 
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COCKE COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL... 
 

Welcome Up-and-Coming 9th Grade FIGHTING COCKS!! 

Due to the COVID-19 school closure, the CCHS Counseling Department will be conducting high school 8th 

Grade Registration VIRTUALLY this year.  Current 8th graders, with help from their parents/guardians, are 

asked to register for classes for freshmen year by completing a Google form by accessing the following link: 
 

https://forms.gle/mAj9u2RpHBNGAGeNA 
 

Also look for a direct link to this form to be available on the ​Cocke County Schools 

website​, the ​CCHS website ​, from ​Aspen ​, and by scanning the QR code to the right. 

Current ​ ​8th grade students can access the registration form​ ​beginning at 
 

8:00 a.m. Monday, April 20th​ ​thru ​11:59 p.m. Thursday, April 30th  
 

Helpful registration materials/resources will also be available through various links found in the form OR by 

clicking ​here ​.  Email all general questions about 8th Grade registration to ​CCHS8th@cocke.k12.tn.us​--be sure 

to place the student’s ​FIRST & LAST name in the Subject line​.  Also, use this email address to request info for 

(and access to) a ​live ZOOM meeting on Saturday, April 25 from 12:00-1:30 p.m.​ OR use this email to contact 

us to “chat-live” to answer any questions on ​Wed., April 22 & 29 from 3-6 p.m. thru Google Hangouts.  

 

If you have absolutely ​NO​ ​access to complete the form online, please call your current elementary counselor 

who will assist you or notify your upcoming high school counselor using the alphabetic breakdown below: 
 

 Crystal McGaha ​ (Students with last names A-D) ​ - email:   ​mcgahac@cocke.k12.tn.us ​  / 423-623-7821 ext 2046 
Roya Mitchell ​ (Students with last names E-K) ​ - email:   ​mitchellr@cocke.k12.tn.us​   / 423-623-7821 ext 2047 

Danielle Joyce​ (Students with last names L-R) ​ - email:   ​joyced@cocke.k12.tn.us ​  / 423-623-7821 ext 2048 
Miranda Watson ​ (Students with last names S-Z) ​ - email:   ​watsonm@cocke.k12.tn.us ​  / 423-623-7821 ext 2049 

 

 
 

 

For registration information for  
Cosby High School​,  

see other side of this page. 

 

https://forms.gle/mAj9u2RpHBNGAGeNA
http://cockecountyschools.org/
http://cockecountyschools.org/
http://www.cockecohighschool.org/
https://sis-cocke-county.tnk12.gov/aspen/logon.do
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1D3VOP6VfJI9ZQecuh5w0gwVW-V2AhGQf
mailto:CCHS8th@cocke.k12.tn.us
mailto:mcgahac@cocke.k12.tn.us
mailto:mitchellr@cocke.k12.tn.us
mailto:joyced@cocke.k12.tn.us
mailto:watsonm@cocke.k12.tn.us

